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Edwardsville – The Gori Law Firm recently announced Alyssa Alexander and Jocelyn 
Fiske have joined the firm as attorneys in the Edwardsville office. Alexander’s practice 
will focus on asbestos litigation and lien resolution while Fiske will work in asbestos 
litigation, plaintiff personal injury and product liability.

Alexander graduated from the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign with a B.S. in 
Political Science and Communication. She then graduated cum laude from the SIU 
School of Law in 2020 with her Juris Doctor. During her final year of law school, 
Alexander became a law clerk at The Gori Law Firm, where she learned the 
complexities of asbestos litigation. As an attorney, she will continue to assist clients in 
the litigation process, specifically in lien resolution. Alexander is currently a member of 



the American Association for Justice, the American Bar Association, the Missouri Bar 
and the Illinois State Bar Association.

Fiske graduated from the University of Missouri – St. Louis with a B.S. in Criminology 
and Criminal Justice. She joined The Gori Law Firm as a support staff member in 2014, 
assisting other attorneys in various stages of asbestos litigation. While working for the 
firm Fiske decided to attend law school and also graduated from the SIU School of Law 
in 2020 with her Juris Doctor. At The Gori Law Firm, she will primarily focus on 
helping injured clients receive the compensation they deserve. Fiske is a member of the 
Missouri Bar, the American Bar Association, the American Association for Justice and 
the Armenian Bar Association.

“We are so happy to have Alyssa and Jocelyn continue their career with us at our firm,” 
said Sara Salger, managing partner at The Gori Law Firm. “Their passion and dedication 
to their practice will help us to better serve all our clients across the country.”


